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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1353 requires any health benefit plan offered in the state to disclose to subscribers their 

obligation to follow mental health parity laws. Such a disclosure shall include a link to the 

Insurance Department website’s Mental Health Parity page. The disclosure shall be included on 

annual member notice forms as well as “explanation of benefits” as relates to a second denial of 

coverage for a mental health or addiction claim. Each website, phone number, and address 

required to be disclosed shall be verified annually.  
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